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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Nursery, ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ 

The children had a wonderful time listening to the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ 

and finding out about the changes that happen to a caterpillar as it grows. The children 

created their own striped caterpillars and made a lovely fruit salad using all the fruits 

that a caterpillar would eat. 

 

Red Cross 

On Friday 8th April we will be finding out about the Red Cross and their work with refugees.  

There will be donation baskets in classes for those wishing to donate to the Red Cross. 

Road Safety and Parking on Park Hill Road 

A reminder to all to ensure that you consider the safety of all road users at all times when 

driving and parking on the roads around the school.  Please ensure that your car is not parked 

on any double yellow lines or is left unattended blocking the road as this could be an 

obstruction for the emergency services or other road users.   

Parent and Carer Consultations 

Telephone consultations will take place as follows: 

 During the week beginning 2nd May 2022 for Zebras, Lions, Elephants, Swans, 

Swallows, and Kingfishers.   

 During the week beginning 9th May 2022 for Turtles, Jellyfish, and Starfish.   

The children will bring a letter home detailing the arrangements.  Please return your 

completed slip to your child’s class. 
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After School Clubs 

The children in Zebras, Lions, Elephants, Swans, Swallows, and Kingfishers will bring home 

a letter about the Summer Term after school clubs. Please return the slip to the school by 

Tuesday 5th April 2022. 

Volunteers to help with Swimming in the Summer Term 

If you would like to volunteer, please give your name to the school office staff. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 8th April Last day of Term 

Monday 11th – Friday 22nd 

April 

Spring Holiday 

Monday 9th May  National Childhood Measurement Programme 2021/22 for 

Reception children– visit to the school 

 
 

Mealtime Assistant Vacancy (temporary) 

 

We are looking for a caring and supportive individual to ensure that our children have a 

joyful mealtime experience.  The successful candidate will be reliable and flexible with a 

positive outlook, and will embrace being part of a dedicated and busy team. 

 

The post is for 2 hours per day, 5 days per week, working Monday to Friday  

during term time until 31st July 2022.  

£9.50 per hour, working 10 hours per week between 11.40am and 1.40pm. 

 

The Goodleigh C of E Primary School and Ilfracombe Infant School Federation is 

committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 

expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  An enhanced Disclosure is 

required for this post. 

 

Please find attached an application form.  Your completed application form should be 

returned by email to adminilfracombe@goodilf.org.uk or can be printed and returned to 

the school office. 
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